
 

 

Dear Friends and Parents, 

I take this opportunity to extend my warmest greetings and wishing you and family a very 

happy and prosperous new year 2020!   

It was my desire to share my thoughts and I am delighted to be in touch with you through this 

newsletter.  It was my dream to set-up a learning centre for children and I am happy that it has 

taken shape and moves ahead.   

Rights of children, students, public and Freedom of expression and speech are the 

fundamentals for a civilized society and it must be manifested and upheld in all forms at all 

times.     However, the question arises whether every sect of society properly understands, 

realizes and practices their respective duties and responsibilities in just manner.   Every parent 

can expect their children to cherish their rights and freedom in their home, school and public 

space.   But, rights and freedoms do not mean that anybody can do anything at any time at any 

place, at their discretion.   Children, especially in their teens, must learn and realize their honest 

duties and responsibilities before they know their rights.       

Rights, which are not properly understood, will not help children to move forward in the right 

direction.   Learning and practicing self-discipline helps an individual to properly express their 

rights and freedom.    Therefore, it is essential that children must properly understand about 

their basic duties that they need to perform fairly and parents need to explain and clarify the 

same thoroughly.   

When the consciousness about Self gains strength, the consciousness towards Society becomes 

stronger and resourceful.   I would like to assure that when children are well aware of their self-

discipline, then they learn to respect their rights and that of others; when they lead themselves 

in dignity, their lives will be filled with grace and peace. 

I wish you all once again on this occasion and may your children be a great gift to you, your 

homes, schools and the society they live in!  

See you, 

 

With love and respects, 

Durai. Manikandan 


